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 ‘Cuts 4 for the Community’ Back-to-School Event Set for Aug. 10 at Glen Oaks High

BATON ROUGE, La. — East Baton Rouge Parish families are invited to attend the “Cuts 4 for the Community” back-to-school event from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. Sunday, Aug. 10, at Glen Oaks High School, 6650 Cedar Grove Drive.
Presented by Best Cuts Barbershop, this free community event will feature:
· Free haircuts for boys and hairstyling services for girls.
· School supplies distribution.
· Local vendors and food trucks.
· Donation drop-off for gently used school uniforms.
Thanks to the generosity of our community and the annual "Stuff the Bus" campaign, we are excited to provide much-needed supplies for our students.
Community partners include East Baton Rouge Parish School System and the East Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff's Office.
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